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Academic Affairs Newsletter FAQs  
 
The Academic Affairs Newsletter looks different and is much shorter. Where did all the 
information go? 

The Academic Affairs Weekly Newsletter is now the Academic Affairs Weekly 
Roundup email and features only those happenings with dates or deadlines in 
the upcoming week, unless otherwise indicated
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